Hamilton

Drywall Products
Canada

January 29, 2024

To Our Valued Canadian Customers,

Subject: Price Increase — March 1, 2024

Effective with shipments on or after March 1, 2024, Hamilton Drywall Products Canada will have
an increase on all Finishing Products and Drywall Tape.

This will include:

e All Finish Products - 5% to 7%
e Drywall Tape — 8%

As always, we thank you for your continued business and support. Please feel free to contact
your Sales Representative, should you have any comments or questions. Updated price pages will
be available soon.

Sincerely,

ClendH—
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Todd Landreth Rick Wood
General Sales Manager Canadian Sales Manager




